Vintage Preferred Run 09 January 2022

Our first run for 2022 was a bit earlier in January than usual.
There were fewer participants this year, possibly due to the
changeable weather and members enjoying other holiday
activities. Regardless, all those who attended enjoyed the ride
to Burragorang lookout.

We assembled at Alan and Merle Graham'’s property in Douglas
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